
 
 

 
 
M E M O R A N D U M 
 
To:   Timothy Newman 
  President, Faculty Senate 

From:  Darren Dawson 
  President 

  Christine W. Curtis 
  Provost and Executive Vice President for Academic Affairs 

Subject: Response to Faculty Senate Resolution 21/22-9:  Shared Governance Requires 
Sharing –VP Search Process 

Date:    January 12, 2021 

 

We thank the Faculty Senate for its input regarding the search process for the Vice President for 
Diversity, Equity, and Inclusion.  We always strive for full participation of all appropriate 
constituencies in searches for all position levels and will continue to work to improve our search 
processes to achieve diverse candidate pools and full constituency inclusion.   
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